MINISTRY OF EDUCATION



16, Universității Street, 700115, Iași, România www.umfiasi.ro

Dear Rector Oksana Andriiets, Dear Friend,

The academic community of the University of Medicine and Pharmacy Grigore T Popa Iasi is solidary with all Ukrainian citizens and medical academic communities in Ukraine facing this unprovoked and brutal Russian attack. In these dramatic times, when all democratic values and freedom are at stake, we stand by you and extend all the help you and your academic communities may need.

The academic spirit heralds above all freedom and democracy as fundamental values and the mission of all Universities should be to uphold them in face of adversity. We, as medical professionals, are joining you in voicing the conviction that human rights and freedom will prevail and pledge all efforts to support your fight. Our University is closely working with the Romanian authorities to provide all the assistance needed by the Ukrainian people.

As fellow educators and physicians, you are certainly facing particular needs during these extraordinary circumstances, which we could only begin to anticipate. We strongly wish to be able to help you in the most efficient way possible. Therefore, please let us know what you need.

In the name of your 10000 fellows in our University, I wish you strength and inspiration.

Slava Ukraini!

Rector,

Professor Viorel Scripcariu





CHANCELLOR'S OFFICE +40 232 211 818 tel / +40 232 211 820 fax rectorat@umfiasi.ro





